
On May 3, 2013 we welcome Rev. Carl Howard and his wife, Beverly. It is always a pleasure to 

have Rev. Howard lead us in worship. 

 

The women of the church are invited to a tea on Saturday, May 2, 2015 at the home of 

Kathy Goodell at 2:00 p.m. 

 

The Men of the Church will be hosting the Mother’s Day coffee 

hour on May 10. Men wishing to make a donation, please see John 

MacDonald and sign up in Fellowship Hall. 

 

Joseph at Sight and Sound - Wednesday, July 29, 11:00 a.m. 

Cost is $79.90 per adult; $56.50 per student ages 3-12. Cost includes ticket, 

bus and driver gratuity. We will leave the church parking lot at 7:30 a.m. 

and stop for dinner on the way home. There are only 6 seats left so see 

Fawn ASAP if you would like to attend. 

 

The Chamblin Family wishes to invite the ladies of FWPC to a 

Bridal Shower for Pam Chamblin on May 31, 2015, from 1:30 - 3:30 in 

Fellowship Hall. Pam is registered at Kohls and Bed Bath and Beyond. 

Everyone who comes is asked to bring a favorite recipe. Please RSVP to 

Marge by May 1, 304-274-2006. You can also call or email the church. 


